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Message from Miss Foy  
It fills me with great happiness and pride to 

share with you the news that yesterday I was 

appointed as permanent Head Teacher of 

Coldingham Primary School and Nursery.  

 

Since the day I joined you all here in 

Coldingham, your school and community have 

had a very special place in my heart.  The 

children and staff at Coldingham Primary are a 

credit to your community and I look forward 

to working with, for and alongside the 

Coldingham community to ensure the 

continued success of our school and our 

children.  I am so very excited to see what we 

can all achieve together!  

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Miss Foy 

 

Sports Day  
Thanks to all who 

attended on 

Wednesday to 

support and 

encourage our 

learners 

throughout the 

morning.  

 

The total points 

from the potted 

sports as well as 

the races were 

added together and Cairn were our overall 

Sports Day House Winners. Well done! 

Understandably after such a busy morning of 

sports, the children were grateful for the 

opportunity to relax in their pyjamas with a 

movie afternoon altogether.  

 

 

P6/7 School Show -             

Goodbye, My Friend 
Our senior pupils impressed us all with their 

end of term school show called Goodbye, My 

Friend on Thursday evening. Thanks to the 

families and friends who made it along to 

watch.  

 
 

Whole School Beach Day  
There are still several EV2 forms which need 

to be returned before the trip to the Beach 

on Tuesday 25th June. Please ensure that 

we have received your signed 

permission form back and lunch orders 

updated by Monday at the latest.  
 

Movie Morning – Village Hall 
Our learners have been working with Lauren 

from Berwickshire Marine Reserve and 

our senior pupils have created short films 

about their learning there. On Wednesday 

morning, the whole school will go down to 

the Village Hall for an official screening of 

their work.  

 

Leavers’ Assembly  
As our P7 children are moving on to 

Eyemouth High School after the Summer 

Holidays, we would like to invite all families to 

our P7 Leaver’s Assembly on Thursday 27th 
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June at 9.30am. This will then be followed by 

an Afternoon Tea for all families 

 

Our Values Superstars!  
Great efforts from Caelan in the Nursery, 

Toby from P1-3, the entire P4/5 class and 

Sophia in P6/7 who all received Values 

Certificates this week.  

 

 

Coming Up Next Week 

 
Monday 

24th  

 

Tuesday 

25th  

Whole School Beach Day  

Wednesday 

26th   

Movie Morning in 

Coldingham Village Hall  

Thursday 

27th  

Leavers Assembly 9.30am  

Followed by Tea and Scones 

All Welcome 

 

Friday 28th   End of Term  

 

Please join us in the 

playground at 12.25pm to say 

goodbye to our P7 leavers. 

 

 
 


